St. John United Church of Christ
warmly welcomes you to
the Installation of our Pastor
Rev. Laurie Hill
Sunday, October 27, 2019
4:00 p.m.
followed by a catered celebration feast.

Please RSWP by October 21
by calling (217-732-6957) or
email (stjohnucclincoln@yahoo.com),

Clergy can wear red or
celebratory stoles
and meet in the Fellowship Hall

at 3:30 p.m.




